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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 10:02 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: New Sanitation Proposal

 

________________________________________ 

From: Susan Newman <susiemnewman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2018 11:58 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: New Sanitation Proposal 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

I am writing to voice my strong opposition to the new sanitation proposal.  With all due respect, I believe it is a 

shortsighted and ill conceived proposal.  First, we have a substantial number of elderly residents in Scarsdale.  Forcing 

them to relocate a large container to the street corner for collection is unwise.  An elderly person could get injured, hurt 

themselves or have difficulty doing so. 

 

Second, it is unsightly.  Scarsdale is a beautiful community.  I don’t look forward to seeing recyclable containers lining 

our streets.  We live here for a reason. 

 

Third, with winds or inclement weather, recycles will be strewn all over the streets.  Who is going to pick up the mess? 

 

I could go on but suspect you have heard all of this already.  Please note that we are firmly opposed to this proposal and 

urge that it be rejected promptly.  It is not in the best long-term interest of our community, nor is it fair to a large 

segment of the aging population. 

 

I implore Village government to do the right thing and reject it soundly and promptly. 

 

 

 

 


